
From: Mary Beth Fields <mfields@lscog.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: Lynnda Basshamlbassham@lscog.org 

Connie ShadeCShade@lscog.org 
Frances OwensFOwens@lscog.org 
Lisa Firmenderlisaf@generationsunlimited.org

Date: 11/20/2014 9:54:52 AM 
Subject: Blackville Meal Site in Barnwell County

Hi Tony,

I spoke with Lisa Firmender, the Executive Director with Generations Unlimited in Barnwell County. Generation
Unlimited would like to have the grand opening for the new site in Blackville on Monday, January 12, 2015. I told Lisa 
the LGOA would give the “special” grant directly to Generations Unlimited. When can Generations Unlimited expect 
to receive the grant? How much will the grant be for? And, is there anything else that we or Generations Unlimited 
need to provide to the LGOA? Thanks! Mary Beth
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